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CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL GENERAL INSURANCE
COMPANIES AND ATTIC SECRETARIAT

REF: CB-OIFI-276 /2018

Dear Sir/Madam,

MOTOR INSURANCE SURVEY

The Central Bank of Trinidad and Tobago (Central Bank) is continuing its annual
survey of the motor insurance business in Trinidad and Tobago. As such relevant data is
required for your 2017 financial year.

Kindly complete the attached Motor Insurance Survey Form and submit by email to
rali@central-bank.org.tt no later than March 05, 2018. The Survey Form can also be found
on the Central Bank’s website under the heading “Surveys” at: http://www.central-
bank.org.tt/content/legislation-guidelines-and-letters.

We look forward to your continued contribution to this initiative of the Bank.

Yours sincerely,

(i Selome

Patrick Solomon
Inspector of Financial Institutions

Attch.



